
 

            
            
            
             
  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 

Reading Tickets 
 Students will receive a page of reading 

tasks. When one is completed, parents need 

to initial, and students will bring these down 

and place in a box in the office. Winning 

names will be drawn on March 27th! 

 
 

 

Door Decorating Contest 
 Troy Union classrooms will be 

participating in a door decorating 

contest. Doors will be decorated by 

March 7th. On March 15th, a winning 

classroom will be selected for a special 

prize! 

 

March is READING Month! 
 

 

Troy Union Book Swap 
All books should be brought in to 

your child’s classroom teacher by 

Friday, March 1st! 
Shopping will take place 

March 5th-7th during your child’s 

library specials time. 

 
Your child may bring in up to five gently 

used, grade level appropriate books for the 

book swap. These books should not have 

ripped pages or any writing in them. They 

should not be religious in nature. Please look 

through them before sending them in with 

your child. 

Your child will be able to choose the same 

number of books from our collection of 

books donated, during their library time. 

If you have EXTRA books that you would like 

to donate to our school for this book swap 

and for other activities, we would love to 

have them. We welcome used books any 

time, if they are in good condition. Our goal 

is for every child to walk away with at least 

one book. 

 

Spirit Week 
March 18th-22nd 

Monday: One Color Day 
Tuesday: Crazy Hair Day 

Wednesday: READ my shirt day! 
Wear a shirt with writing that others 

can read! 
Thursday: 2nd Annual ROCK YOUR SOCKS 

for Down Syndrome Awareness 
Friday: Story Book Character Day with a 
story book parade. Please bring in the 

book that matches the character you are 
dressed like! 

 

 

 

Camp Read-a-thon 
On March 27th, we will have a 

school wide read-a-thon. 

Students can dress in pajamas 

and bring a sleeping bag, 

flashlight and their favorite 

books to read throughout the 

day. Prizes for reading tickets 

will be        drawn this day! 

 

WACKY WEDNESDAY 
Every WACKY Wednesday you can wear a 

hat in school if you pay $1. All money raised 

will be used to buy new books for classroom 

libraries. Who doesn’t love a brand-new 

book? Please consider donating. Money will 

be collected by classroom teachers! 

 


